
Save the Date! 
 

⏰ ​Attention 9th Grade Students and 

Parents​⏰ 
Danbury High School​ is collaborating with Stand Together Make a 

Difference and MCCA  to present to you: 

A Freshman Forum:  
Understanding the Impact of Teen 

Substance Use 
When? October 28th, 2019 
Where? DHS Auditorium 

Doors open at 6:00 pm; event begins at 6:30 
Attendance is ​strongly ​recommended for 9th grade 

students and parents! Parents plan to sit with your child 
during the presentation. 

**interpreters available** 
 
 
 

 
 


